COMMUNITY COUNCIL SPECIAL PROJECT GRANTS

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Corporate Services inviting members to
consider applications for special project grants which had been received
from Dechmont and Newton Community Councils.

It was recommended that the Council Executive determine the
applications received from Dechmont and Newton Community Councils
as detailed in the appendix.

Decision

To approve the contents of the report.



